Wendy Collard

To: abigail.johnson@parliament.govt.nz

Subject: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 Request (LGOIMA)

Kia Ora Abigail

I refer to your request for information, received on 19 June 2023, seeking information on any correspondence and reports about the potential impact of the FIFA World Cup on Dunedin public transport and any plans the Council has for managing the potential increase in demand for the public transport network during this time.

I advise that we are transferring your request to the Otago Regional Council pursuant to section 12(b)(ii) of LGOIMA that the request is more closely connected with the functions of another local authority (Otago Regional Council). We are transferring your request because the Otago Regional Council manages the public transport network in Dunedin.

However I can advise that in order to help with the potential increase in demand for public transport the DCC is proving a number of free park and ride options as well as a free double decker bus (capacity around 110) ride from the Octagon to the stadium return on match days. A walking route has also been arranged from the Fan Festival to the stadium, which will be promoted and further reducing potential demand for public transport services. The Stadium is approximately as 17 minute walk from the centre of town.

A copy of your request will be sent to the Otago Regional Council.

Kā mihi

Jennifer Lapham

Mana Whakahaere Kairuruku/Governance Support Officer Governance Group

P 03 477 4000 | E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz
Te Kaunihera a Rohe o Ōtepoti - Dunedin City Council
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz